NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors will hold a
Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 26, 2017, at 10:15a.m., in the Board of
Supervisors Chambers, Courthouse, 311 Fourth Street, Yreka, California, to consider
adoption of the FY 17/18 adopted budgets.

All interested persons are invited to be present and be heard thereon or present comments
in writing to the Board of Supervisors, 510 North Main Street, Yreka, CA 96097.

Proposed budget documents are anticipated to be available on September 21, 2017, in the
County Clerk’s Office, 510 North Main Street, Yreka, California, for viewing by members of
the general public.

If you challenge the FY 17/18 budgets in court, you may be limited to raising only those
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in
written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public
hearing.

COLLEEN SETZER, County Clerk

By: Wendy Winningham, Deputy County Clerk



